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    Thursday 01st February 2018
	Dear Parents,
School meals – I am working with the children to tweak the menu and add some extras to the choices. There will be a third option of jacket potato starting after half term –this will be available everyday. All the children have to do is say whether they want a hot dinner or a jacket potato and the teacher will mark it in the lunch register. I have also managed to convince Edwards and Ward to provide ketchup for fish and chip days (Fridays) and sunflower spread for bread and Jacket potatoes.  I am working on the Yorkshire puddings addition on Wednesdays (.

I look forward to seeing lots of you at the disco tomorrow night at 6.30pm. Please remember that it is the responsibility of the parents to supervise children at all times. There will be a bar – please drink responsibly. Parents, staff and children will be expected to continue to follow the school’s parental/child/staff code of conduct during this event – (see website). There will be a first aid and lost children point; these areas will both be announced during the start of the disco.

Many thanks,
Mrs. Burbank




PAs this week were Jake and Ben. Thank you for your help.  



           



CLASS NEWS
 Year F  This week we have been looking at the story of Goldilocks. The children have 
              enjoyed acting out the story together and mixing their own porridge! In phonics we 
              have learnt three new sounds; air, ear and ure.  Jolly Phonics didn't have a song for 
              these, ask the children to sing you the songs we made up together. 

 Year 1  In Year 1 we have been planning our own pirate stories in English.  In geography

              we have looked at the features of our local area using aerial photographs and old 

              and new maps.  We also enjoyed our 2nd class marble jar treat as we had earnt all

              30 marbles!
 Year 2  We have been writing explanation texts with conjunctions in our sentences this 

              week.  In maths we have been solving multiplication word problems and writing

              multiplication number sentences.
 Year 3  This week Year 3 wrote thank you letters to the education team at the Ashmolean, 
              we loved our visit and learnt so many new things about prehistory! In English we
              have started to write our prehistoric adventure stories. In PE we have been
              creatively finding ways to travel on apparatus. 

 Year 4  Year 4 have set up a science experiment this week to try and find out which drinks 
              are best for our teeth.  In maths we have begun to learn our 12 times tables.  We
              have also been making our own version of a Chinese scroll painting in art.

 Year 5  This week Year 5 have been learning to multiply 4 digit numbers.  In English we 

              have been working on subordinate clauses and conjunctions.
 Year 6  This week Year 6 have been creating tree silhouettes for the art competition.  In 

              English we have written explanations about new species we have created. 
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F  Harry H for his amazing independent writing. Harry is really trying hard with his
             writing and has produced some lovely independent work.  Max E for his fantastic
             acting skills! Max made a brilliant daddy bear when we acted out the story of
             Goldilocks. He used his scariest voice to say daddy bear’s lines. 

Year 1  Euan for reading lots at home and making great progress as a result.  Shanley for

             great confidence and independence in our swimming lessons.
Year 2  Matthew for working so hard to deep sea dive with writing explanation captions. 
             You really persevered, well done!  Alfie J for showing so much independence in 

             both English and maths all week.  You’re a star Alfie!
Year 3  Freddie for his brilliant ideas and effort in all subjects. Holly for her independence
             and creative ideas in PE.
Year 4  Albie for really challenging himself in maths this week.  Keep it up!  Faith for 
             writing a really imaginative ending to the Willow Pattern story.

Year 5  Liam for having an absolutely fantastic week, well done!  Bethany for her amazing

             maths, you are brilliant at multiplying four digit numbers.
Year 6  Angel A for super proof reading and editing in English.  Ben for really 

             concentrating to write careful sentences in his instructions.
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 2 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 1 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done Year 1!
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.










